
Value-based healthcare is improving the health and well-being of tens of millions of 

Americans, including Medicare beneficiaries. A key enabler of this change is the array 

of innovative models for paying health care providers differently than in the past.  

Today, forward-thinking healthcare providers are successfully delivering better patient 

care at lower costs through alternative payment models such as accountable care 

organizations, which link payment to outcomes and costs.

Join us for an educational lunch briefing featuring leading experts, clinicians, 

and patients as we explore key features of these important reforms. You’ll hear 

directly from some of the nation’s leading providers and health systems on their 

success in transitioning to alternative payment models, and essential actions that 

Congress can take to ensure the ongoing success of value-based payment initiatives.

Opening remarks will be provided by two of the leading physicians serving in 

Congress: Rep. Ami Bera (D-CA) and Rep. Brad Wenstrup (R-OH). The panel will 

be moderated by Dr. Mark McClellan, former CMS administrator, FDA commissioner, 

and founding Director of the Duke-Margolis Center for Health Policy at Duke 

University. 

Featuring:

• Dr. Kisha Davis, Vice President of Health Equity, Aledade, Inc.

• Dr. Robert Fields, Chief Population Health Officer, Mount Sinai Health System 

• Dr. Jon Regis, Village Medical

• Dr. Richard Shuman, CEO, Baycare Health Partners

When:
Thursday, September 29, 2022

11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. ET

Where:
2075 Rayburn HOB

Lunch will be provided.

RSVP:
Please click here to RSVP.

Capitol Hill Briefing:

Speeding the Transition to Value-Based Care

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSekpl3CMpC3kfYHnlX3708TRWiaQ7-3b2gDxeQvoqKUkquUAA/viewform?usp=sf_link

